
                    
 

 

 
June 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Happy summer! ​ ​In order to help your child maintain 
the progress he/she has made this school year, we 
have designed a “Choose Your Own Summer 
Learning Adventure” to keep him/her engaged and 
thinking over the summer. Our hope is that your 
child will have fun choosing and completing different 
activities throughout the summer. Begin at start and 
let your child choose his/her own path to get to the 
finish.Your child can color the boxes that he/she 
completes. Have your child bring the completed 
“adventure sheet” on the first day of school to be 
entered in a raffle. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 


